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Updated School Information During School Closing Due to COVID-19/Corona Virus 

March 16, 2020 
 

1. The District Office, Elementary Office, and High School Office will be open from 9:00 am to 
noon March 16-20 to field phone calls and emails.  If you call outside that time, please leave a 
message and it will be addressed the next morning.  No one will be allowed in the building 
during this time without express permission from Mr. Reinhardt or Mr. Flax.  If you need 
something from the school, please contact that schools office, and we will schedule a time for 
you pick up what you need.  The doors will be locked, please do not come to the building 
without making contact first. 

2. USD 303 will be making Lunch and Breakfast meals available in a grab and go format during the 
unscheduled school closure this week.  Meals can only be provided to students.  The student 
must be present at pick up to obtain the meal.  This service is open to all children age 1 to 18 in 
our community, and is free of charge. 
Meals can be picked up from Noon to 12:30 at Ness City High School.  The pick up line will be 
behind the High School through the cafeteria doors.  We ask that vehicles line up in the drive and  
meals will be brought out to the vehicles or walk up individuals.  We ask that you stay in your 
vehicles, and meals will be brought out to you.  No one will be allowed into the building for any 
reason. 
Please check your email for a Google form so we can prepare for everyone that would like a 
meal.  If you do not receive emails from the school and would like a meal, please call one of the 
building offices before 10:00 am. 
You do not have to notify the school if you would like a meal, but we would appreciate knowing 
so we can properly plan. 
If you live outside the city limits of Ness City and would like a meal but are unable to get to the 
High School, please contact us or fill out the Google Form and we will work something out. 

3. Due to uncertainty of scheduling for the next couple of weeks, the following scheduling changes 
have occurred: 

a. Regional Music – Cancelled 
b. County Government Day – Cancelled 
c. FFA Banquet – Postponed to a later date 
d. Family Fun Night – Postponed to a later date 
e. Softball March 17 – Postponed to a later date 
f. CPL Honors Banquet – Cancelled 
g. JH Track March 31 – Cancelled 
h. Prom – Postponed to May 9 


